
From: Peter Fiore  
Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 11:28 AM 
To: Claire Ricker; Eugene Benson; Kin Lau; Stephen Revilak; Rachel Zsembery; Ashley Maher  
Subject: MBTA Communities Zones 

 

Dear Chair Zsembery, Director Ricker, et. al., 
 
Attached is the memorandum from the Arlington Board of Health issued with demolition 
permit applications. It tells developers the requirements for addressing the rat problem in 
Arlington. Please publish it with this correspondence. 
 
The current plan for the MBTA Communities Zones will lead to the displacement of an unknown 
number of rats into the neighborhoods abutting buildings that will be demolished. The 
measures taken to prevent this are NOT 100% effective. 
 
The landfills in Massachusetts are estimated to reach capacity and close by the year 2030. 
Massachusetts has a solid waste problem. In the absence of legally mandated green demolition 
practices the demolitions in Arlington resulting from the size, scope, and scale of the MBTA 
Communities plan will only make the problem worse. Perfectly good housing stock and 
buildings will end up as unrecovered, unrecycled solid waste in landfills. 
 
Please limit the number of dislocated rats and the tons of solid waste by scaling back the size of 
the plan. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Peter Fiore 
58 Mott Street 
 




